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Voting by mail or via dropbox is one of the best parts of living in Oregon! Forcing 

everyone to vote in person would cause a much lower voter turnout. People will have 

to take off work to go and vote, and I bet a lot of employers would not give paid time 

off to do so. Don't go back to the dark ages!  


